September 22, 1986

Steering Committee P.O. Box 18600 Corpus Christi, Texas 78418

Dear Attorney:

On June 11, 1986, approximately forty-five women attorneys from the Corpus Christi area met to explore the possibility of forming a local association of women lawyers. The consensus was that there is an interest in and a need for such an organization in this area.

However, the group was reluctant to initiate any firm planning to create the association until more is learned about the women lawyers in the Coastal Bend and your desires and expectations for such a professional association. To that end a "Steering Committee" was formed. This committee is comprised of Brenda Baker, Portia Bott, Nancy De Long, Julie Hale, Ann Kollmorgen, and Anne Mulligan.

After much work through a very hectic summer, your committee has developed the enclosed questionnaire. Now it's your turn. Please fill out and return the questionnaire to the following address: Steering Committee, P.O. Box 18600, Corpus Christi, Texas 78418. We would appreciate having your response by October 1, 1986. Another general meeting will be announced after the results of this survey have been tabulated.

Please respond to the survey regardless of whether you are presently interested in joining such an association. Your ideas and opinions are valuable.

Sincerely,

The Steering Committee

RECEIVED

SEP 24 1986

MARISELA SALDAÑA